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  YEAR 6 HOLI FESITIVAL CELEBRATIONS 

Friday 8th March 2024 

 

Dear parents/ carers,  

On Thursday 28th March, the children in Year 6 will be taking part in a colour run around the 
Daily Mile track to celebrate the Hindu festival ‘Holi’ as part of their RE learning. Children are 
asked to bring in some old clothing and sensible footwear which you do not mind them getting 
messy – all the paint powder used during this colour run is washable and should not stain, but 
we would prefer to play it safe. It is also recommended that children bring in a pair of sunglasses 
to prevent the powder going into their eyes.  

For more information regarding the powder being used, see the attached link provided by the 
company supplying the powder.  

FAQs - Frequently asked Questions – Ministry of Colours 

Please complete the form set on ParentMail below by Friday 15th March. If we do not hear back 
from you, we will assume that you have given consent for your child to take part in this event. If 
you choose not to give permission for your child to take part, they will be given an alternative 
activity to complete linking to the Holi festival. 

Kind regards 

Miss Ryan and Mr Woodcock 

Body, Mind and Soul POD drivers 

 

https://www.ministryofcolours.co.uk/pages/faq

